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“I feel a great regard for trees; they represent age and beauty and the 

miracles of life and growth.” 

Louise Dickinson Rich - author 

 

                                                 The President’s Perch 
 Jeri Maurer 

 

For those of us who love the trees at Thorncrag and Woodbury, this has 

been a particularly difficult winter.  With over one hundred trees broken or 

blown down in the two sanctuaries, it has been the most damage our 

forests have sustained since the ice storm of 1998.  Our thanks to the 

volunteers who have spent many hours clearing trails.   

We can take comfort in the fact that downed trees create new habitats for 

a healthy forest serving as a rich and fertile seed bed for young trees, other 

plants, for mosses, lichens and fungi as well as many different types of 

invertebrates.   

 

     

 

 

 

 
Along the Blue Trail 

http://www.stantonbirdclub.org/


 

  

 

       Bates Bird Walks  
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 April 30, May 7, 14, 21  

An early morning bird walk starting at 6:30am 

in front of Hathorn Hall on the Bates College 

campus, past Mt. David to Riverside 

Cemetery. Leader: Christine Murray.  

 

 

Photos by: 

Dan Marquis 

Rob Crosby 
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Little Library at Thorncrag 

Our thanks to National Honor 

students, Gavin Bavis, Hayden 

LeCompte, Payson Goyette and 

Cody Dionne for building a little 

library for Thorncrag Nature 

Sanctuary and to Gillian Bavis, a 

volunteer with the Friends of 

the Lewiston Public Library for 

reaching out to us with the 

offer.  Gillian will be watching 

over the little library for us. 

It is already being well used and 

is stocked with nature guides 

and other nature themed 

books. 

 

Gavin Bavis, Hayden LeCompte, Payson 

Goyette, not present Cody Dionne 
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